
Life and Work-February 28, 2021 
 
Our new office hours are from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 
We gratefully acknowledge a donation to the General Fund from Maxine Rose. 
 
We gratefully acknowledge following donations to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp Fund in 
loving memory of Joanne Hapgood, BN, RN with love from: 
*Dot and Dave Hapgood (Mom & Dad) 
*Susan, Stephen, and Rebecca Pike 
 
We gratefully acknowledge a donation to the Bridges to Hope in loving memory of Don Marshall from 
wife Vera Marshall, daughter Janet & Joanne, and families. 


